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Comments: This has been a place in the heart of so very many I know. If this is developed as planned, it will be

unaffordable and a loss to Montanans who have enjoyed reunions, weddings and meetings for many year.  The

historic preservation and the environmental impact cannot be ignored. It is at the base of the great Bob Marshall

wilderness for gosh sakes, a public gem. These areas must be protected and preserved.  It  is heartbreaking to

see such a change proposed and this development will only be the beginning.  I'm not a professional with data

and publications… just a retired grandmother wanting the grandkids to be a part of our natural, affordable,

beautiful places before they are taken over.  Modest and necessary improvements in what exists 

Is not what is being proposed.  Thank you for attending to the many concerns that this development presents.


